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Ms. Beth Riedlinger
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region V
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
1450 Maria Lane Suite 210r

Walnut Creek, CA 94596-5368

Dear Ms. Riedlingers

We have recently transferred our sealed source gauges under license
number 04-16990-01 to the manufacturer (Campbell Pacific Nuclear). We
now wish to terminate our license which is due to expire September 30,r

1986. Form NRC 314 has been completed as required and is attached. While
the license authorized the possession of Troxler gauges, we never
procured or had possession of those type of gauges.

If you have any questions regarding our request to cancel our licenser
please contact Gordon Lyford at FTS 460-5062.

Sincerely,

e

ACTING ASSISTANT REGIONAL DIRECTOR
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